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	Audit ID/Title
Issue Date
	Title of Audit Issue (Priority)
	Recommendation
	OAI Assessment

	2191/UNDP Uzbekistan               11 August 2020
	Government Contributions to Local Office Costs (GLOC) arrears
	The Office, with support of the Regional Bureau for Europe and the Commonwealth of Independent States, should agree with the Government on a mechanism and timetable to recover the Government Contribution to Local Office Costs cash targets.
	Based on the updates provided by the Office and RBEC Regional Director and the supporting documents uploaded in CARDS. OAI withdraws this recommendation.

	2229/UNDP South Sudan Global Fund               6 August 2020
	Inadequate management of the grant closure process
	The Office should improve project closure by:(a) efficiently processing UNDP project closure activities and financially closing all the projects; and(b) obtaining reimbursement from Sub-recipients for the pre-financed funds amounting to $397,000.
	OAI notes that on 9 January 2023, the CO separately met with both the Apostolic Administrator of the Diocese of Torit and the Director of Caritas South Sudan. Both stated that they acknowledge the pending issue of ineligible expenses. However, they also stated that the Catholic Diocese of Torit/Caritas was not in a position to refund the ineligible expenditures given the change in leadership and other challenges, especially the impact of COVID-19. Given the above, OAI withdraws the recommendation.

	2403/UNDP Iran               12 August 2021
	Rental subsidy agreement and GLOC arrears collection issues not resolved
	In collaboration with the Regional Bureau for Asia and the Pacific, the Office should take steps to resolve the GLOC collection and rental subsidy agreement issues by:(a) liaising with the Resident Coordinator Office to revisit the UN common premises rental subsidy arrangement and start the dialogue with all involved parties; (b) timely communicating the annual financial report as required by the agreement and the GLOC annual target letters; and(c) actively pursuing a settlement for the collection of the 2012-2015 GLOC arrears to ensure this issue is dealt with before the 2026 time limit. 
	In view of the uploaded evidence, email communication and assessments, OAI has withdrawn the recommendation.

	2505/UNDP Morocco               23 September 2022
	Weaknesses in the tagging and recording of transactions
	The Office should address the weaknesses in the implementation of HACT by recording all payments under the correct implementing agent code and correctly tagging them.
	OAI prend note que la recommandation est toujours en train d’être mise en œuvre. OAI souhaiterait informer le bureau pays que l'identification des paiements ("tagging") n'est plus obligatoire dans Quantum. La recommandation n'a plus lieu d'etre.



